
 

Press Release:  New Public Affairs Television Show, "Ask 

the Judge" 

The Celebrezze-Zanghi Community Legal Education Project Inc., (CZ-CLEP), is proud to 

announce a new public affairs television show. The new show, Ask the Judge, will be seen on 

community access television channel(s) in Medina County. With Ask the Judge citizens actually 

participate by asking questions of a sitting judge. The questions range from fundamental to 

complex, including thorough explanations of crime classifications, sentencing and jury 

instructions. The show will give viewers an opportunity to compare questions asked by their 

friends and neighbors to their own. Anyone can participate by e-mailing a question via the 

project site at www.czclep.org. 

 

This is the second community access show produced by CZ-CLEP. The other show, Law Talk, is 

hosted by CZ-CLEP co-founder, John Celebrezze. Mr. Celebrezze is a retired public school 

administrator, adjunct professor and he is also an attorney. 

 

In addition to producing television shows, CZ-CLEP distributes a weekly email newsletter 

written by Judge James Kimbler; conducts seminars for attorneys; and is developing a program 

to help train trial attorneys. CZ-CLEP is a non-profit corporation and is a 501 (c) (3) charitable 

organization under Internal Revenue federal tax regulations. 

 

Watch your cable listings for Ask the Judge in September. 

 

http://www.czclep.org/undefined/

